The Norwich Trails Committee is to hold its monthly meeting at 7:00 PM on Wednesday June 6,
2018, at the Norwich Historical Society (corner of Main and EIm Streets).

Potential agenda items include 1) brief report on the May 20 Blue Ribbon Trail work session, 2)
reports of recent or current trail blockages and actions taken or planned, 3) trail markers, 4)
status of Betty Booth Trail including drainage, Blood Brook crossing, and easements, 5) updates
on plans, field surveys, and construction for proposed new trails and reroutes, 6) planning for a
June 24 work session and possibly others, 7) brief review of the May 16 meeting about the
Appalachian Trail Corridor in Norwich, 8) any comments from recent courses on chain saw use
and on wilderness first aid, 9) updates on landowners and trail mapping, 10) lessons from the
recent history of the Blue Ribbon Trail, 11) any other old business, and 12) any new business.

The Norwich Trails Committee provides review, planning, and work for the construction,
maintenance, use, and mapping of Norwich Trails open to the public. Members of the public are
cordially invited to attend and participate in the meetings and trail work sessions of the
committee.

All town trails are now open for use after closures for the spring mud season.

Please report new blockages of town trails to <norwichtrails@gmail.com>.

George Clark for the Norwich Trails Committee
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